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COMMUNICATION FROM CANADA

The Director-General has received the following communication,
dated 17 December 1985, from the Permanent Representative of Canada,
with the request that it be circulated to all contracting parties.

I have been instructed to inform you that the Government of Canada
is pleased to offer Montréal as the site for the September 1986
Ministerial meeting which will consider the program for the Multilateral.
Trade Negotiations.

My Government believes that Montréal, which has an established
international reputation and the infrastructure to host events of this
importance, is a prime site for such a meeting. We will be pleased to
provide full information on the facilities available for the Ministerial
meeting.

I would be grateful if you would inform the contracting parties of
the foregoing.

85-2292


